
Submitter: Benjamin Turner 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Voting by mail gets Oregon the most representative voting results compared to 

requiring in-person voting. Requiring in-person voting makes it much harder for 

working-class people to exercise their right to vote. Voting from home, where citizens 

can research their options when it is convenient for them and mark their votes directly 

is patently superior to having to research ahead of time, bring your notes with you, 

and then fill in bubbles separately in a little booth where your time may be limited by 

the amount of free time you have on election day. 


